To: City Support
Subject: Amendment C229melt Submission
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:45:50 PM

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

To Manager City Design and Strategy,

am the owner of

With relation to the above planning scheme amendment at 501 Brooklyn Rd, i write to
confirm that i am strongly in favour of this amendment proceeding.

It seems ridiculous that a property can have a public acquisition overlay over a driveway
access when the main property does not have this overlay.

this amendment should be expedited to be removed immediately.
| am happy to discuss further if required.

Regards

oh: I





